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TO:		HCS Faculty, Staff and Families
FR:		Dr. Terrance Dougherty
RE:		Boil Water Advisory
DATE:		March 22, 2023


Good morning,

The Village of Hancock and the Delaware County Department of Health have issued a boil water advisory for the Hancock Middle/High School building.  Drinking water stations and cups will be available in the MS/HS cafeteria for all faculty, staff and students.  

We will update you as soon as the advisory has been lifted.

Thank you.
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Hancock Central School District

The Wildcat Pledge: We nurture and empower Core Beliefs:

each learner’s unlimited capacity to become a ¢ Our mindset: We do whatever it takes to ensure continuous growth because we believe each of us can learn.
responsible citizen with a promising future. ¢ Collaboration: We work better together, always.

* Innovation: We embrace creativity and advancing technology.

* Integrity: We trust, respect, support and care for one another.

¢ Learning environment: Our approach is engaging, learner-centered and adaptable to individual needs.

¢ Student centered: We put students first.

Our Vision: Striving for excellence as an
innovative, advanced and reflective school
community.
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